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My only experience with the Corporation Division over the last several years has 

been interacting with the website to renew our LLC and ABN with the State. It used to 

be a see less and quick process when using filinginoregon.com, but since it’s been 

redirected to sos.Oregon.gov, it’s been a nightmare. The website is extremely slow, 

and what used to take 5 minutes now takes 3 to 4 times as long. We have several 

LLCs so that adds up. Please direct some funding toward improving the Corp 

Division website. Thank you.  


